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Mission Report
 MIT-Philippines-Palawan Mission Project
The Fix Family

Hello AWA friends and family, 

I am grateful to God for His 
blessings this last month! We traveled 
to California to do some presentations 
for AWA and the Philippines project 
in particular. We stepped out in faith 
the month before, because we sensed 
God leading us there through the 
efforts of a friend of ours. He wanted 
us to come and promote AWA and 
our work in the Philippines at some 
of the churches in the Loma Linda 
area. We thought that was a good idea 
since there are a lot of churches there 
compared to Kentucky and a number 
of Filipino churches that we knew 
would have a burden for the work in 
the Philippines. 

We set out making preparations 
and everything fell into place 
as we had need. Plane tickets, 
housing, transportation, speaking 
engagements, money for food and 
other expenses all came to us as 
needed. It was nothing less than 
miraculous! When we got there 
we felt a little overwhelmed by the 
undertaking, but God guided us 

through every step and 
we spoke to people 
about the needs 
of aviation in the 
Philippines and how 
we are watching the 
necessary pieces fall in 
place for this endeavor 
to bless people with 
a living message of 
God’s love through 
the ministering tool of 
aviation and share that 
He can abide in their 
hearts as well. 

The churches were 
thrilled with the 
thought of us going to 
the country of their 
origin and supported 
us wholeheartedly. 
We also met people 
in California who had 
a heart to serve as 
volunteers. Keep them 
in prayer as they seek to 
give their talents to the 
Lord and His work. 
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We, the Fix family, have a vision to 
serve as missionaries in the southern 
part of Palawan where many tribes 
do not have immediate access to life-
saving medical care. As we become a 
part of their communities, living with 
them and becoming their neighbors, 
the doors are open for us to share the 
Good News of Jesus’ soon return. 

Only through God’s amazing grace, 
power and glory have I recently 
achieved my commercial rating as 
a pilot. Now I am ready to use it to 
further His work. Will you partner 
with us in making this vision the Lord 
has placed in our hearts a reality? In 
Luke 10:2 it says, “The harvest is 
plentiful but the laborers are few.” 

Thank you for taking the time to 
read our mission report, and thank 
you for your love, prayers and support.

Sincerely, 
Josh and Yosy 
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Project Needs: 
Enough monthly donors to fund 
the project in the Philippines. 
Contact us to discuss how you 
can be a monthly supporter: 
josh@flyawa.org. 

Prayer request: That God 
would guide us by His Spirit and 
open the way before us to bless 
the people of the Philippines. 


